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From: O'Harra Melanie

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 5:35 PM

To: 'jzukerman@zghcllp.com’; 'jcrossman@zgbcllp.com'; 'fwelzer@zgbclip.com’;
'rgreen@hssklaw.com’; 'dslossberg@hssklaw.com’

Subject: RE: Sidell, Scott vs. Structured Settlement Investments, LLP, et al. - REF# 1425000992

We have received your emails with attachments and wish to reiterate that no further work can
be done for this arbitration pending resolution of an administrative matter. Thank you.

From: O'Harra Melanie

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2009 5:51 PM

To: 'jzukerman@zghclip.com’; 'jcrossman@zgbclip.com’; 'fwelzer@zgbclip.com’;
'rgreen@hssklaw.com’; 'dslossberg@hssklaw.com'

Subject: Sidell, Scott vs. Structured Settlement Investments, LLP, et al. - REF# 1425000992

Due to an ongoing administrative issue, and by consent of the Arbitrator, we have cancelled the
conference call previously scheduled with Jeanne Miller. This call had been scheduled for May
12 at 2:00 PM Eastern Time.

We will be happy to schedule a call when the administrative issue is resolved.

Thank you.

Melanie O'Harra

Senior Case Manager

JAMS, The Resolution Experts
620 Eighth Avenue, 34th Floor
New York, New York 10018
Email: moharra@jamsadr.com
212.607.2707 (Direct Dial)
212.751.4099 (Fax)




